
 

Welcome to VA Black Hills Health Care System and thank you for Choosing VA  

To learn more about VA Black Hills programs and services you are invited to join 

us for a Veteran Orientation Program.   

You have questions about VA and we have answers.   

This short program will help you understand how to access health care, easily 

navigate VA systems, and receive all of the benefits you’ve earned. 

Classes are scheduled from 4:30pm to 6:30pm on the 

third Thursday of each month at rotating locations 

April 18, 2019 in Building 145, Room 108 at Fort Meade 

May 16, 2019 In Room 133 at the Rapid City CBOC  

June 20, 2019 in Building 53, Room 102 at Hot Springs  

You choose the date and location that works for you.  No registration is required.   

 


